Elmer, Linda
==

From: Teri Regano <romancoin@shcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 11:01 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Cc: Hatala, Carlen; Roman Coin

Subject: file #170586 1534 N Farwell Ave.

To whom it may concern,

| am in favor of the temporary historic designation of the property at 1534 N. Farwell Ave., the
Paul Weise Furniture Building. The building should be preserved, in my opinion, as it was
designed by noted Milwaukee architect Alexander Eschweiler. These are beautiful, sturdy,
longstanding buildings which should be preserved for future generations, not torn down at the
whim of a developer who wishes to put more modern buildings in their locations.

Teri Regano
1414 E Albion
Milwaukee, WI 53202



